
The 9th Trophee du Grand Lion  in Belfort, France skated by two of our skaters, in Men Junior C Sidoine Conesa and
In Open Masters Marco Kiesgen. Both skaters with personal bests! Marco took in Masters Men the 3rd place.
Sidoine skated in 1000m a time allowing him to skate in the STARCLASS competitions. 

Sidoine Conesa Men Junior C Overall ranking 10th 1000m  1:43.635 PB       1500m 2:49.581 PB
Marco Kiesgen Open Masters Overall ranking 9th 777m  1:37.139 PB  

Congrats to both skaters.

On Sunday 5th November our annual Halloweencup will be skated in Kockelscheuer. The race is done during our normal 
training hours but remember to be there latest 14:45. All skaters can and we hope that all skaters will participate!

Thank you to all of you who helped in the COSL Spillfest. We got a special AWARD  from the organizers because our stand 
was one of the bests!!!!!

Next weekend and the weekend after our skater Peter Murphy skates in the ISU World Cup 1 & 2 in Montreal, Kanada. 
Wishing him all the best with the world fastest short trackers. 

Under our homepage www.shorttrack.lu you can find more information. 
ALL COMPETITIONS you can find in www.shorttrackonline.info
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